
OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASH INOTON

May 14, 1956

Dear Styles:

I know of no source from which a

note such as yours of April 27 is more welcome.

I've said it -- but I'd like to write

it, too -- and that is that I value greatly your
friendship, of which I've had tajigible evidence
on more than one occasion.

New Hampshire, its most able
Senior Senator and his charming wife, will
always occupy a very special place in the
hearts of the Nixons.

With kindest regards.

Sincerely,

Richard Nixon

The Honorable Styles Bridges
United States Senator

Washington, D. C.
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WAS HIN GTON

Jtily 26, 1956

Dear Styles;

I can't resist the impulse, in
spite of the many times I have written you,
to do so once again in deep appreciation for
the most recent "blows for liberty" which you
have struck.

If your correspondence fil^
growing, it's really your fatilt because you
keep doing so many things in my behalf. Belieive
me, it's good to know we're wearing the same
colors.

With all good wishes.

The Honorable Styles Bridges
United States Senator

Washington, D. C.

ixon
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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WAS H IN GTO N

September 1?, 1956

Dear Styles:

I want you to know how deeply I
appreciated your wiring as you did with regard
to my father.

The past few weeks have been trying
ones and particularly so for my mother, who dviring
the last two years has devoted her life to caring
for my father.

i

For her and for all of us, the
messages we have received from our friends have /
been a great source of comfort and strength. ''

With every good wish to you both,

Sincerely,

Richard Nixon

The Honorable Styles Bridges
United States Senate

Washington 25, D. C.

I • '



OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WAS H IN GTON

February 15, 1957

Dear Styles:

Both Pat and I have spoken to you personally,

but I also want to take this opportunity to express to you,
more formally, how much we appreciated the work you
did to make the Inauguration the smooth running success
that it was. Of course, this time we had some experience
to learn from, but from all sides I am getting letters com
menting on the fact that the events could not have been
handled more efficiently than they were.

I am sure for millions of Americans the lunch

eon you and Doloris gave was the high spot of the whole
week end. I am well aware that a successful affair like

that just doesn't happen. Hours of planning had to go into
it and we want you to know of our special thanks for this
pleasant and memorable occasion.

In fact, the only time the arrangements seemed
to get crossed was at the Festival and we were sorry plans
for our meeting the Escort Committee did not work out as
scheduled. We appreciate the intended courtesy just as
much as if it had been accomplished.

With all good wishes.

The Honorable Styles Bridges
United States Senate

Washington, D. C.

Nixon



OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WAS H IN GTO N

July 10, 1957

Dear Styles:

You were certainly thoughtful to send me,
along with your letter of July 2, one of the original
prints of the film which was made of the Inauguration
under the direction of the Joint Congressional Com
mittee,

It will be a permanent reminder of a memor
able occasion and I am sure you know how much I appre
ciate your seeing that I received it.

With appreciation and every good wish,

Sincerely,

The Honorable Styles Bridges
Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C,

chard Nixon
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